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Marguerite McLean 

From: Marguerite McLean 

Sent: Tuesday, August 21, 2012 2:25 PM 

To: Martha Barrera 

Cc: Michael Barrett; Clarence Prestwood; Hyma Vedula; Patti Daniel; Lynn Deamer 

Subject: RE: 120001-12 Confidential document 

"Per this e-mail, the Clerk's Office will return to the source confidential DN OLfLf32-1 2 

in Docket 12000 l-E.I. 

Thank you. 


Marguerite H. McLean 
Records Technician 
Florida Public Service Commission 
Office of Commission Clerk 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0850 
850-413-6824 

From: Martha Barrera 
Sent: Tuesday, August 21,20122:14 PM 
To: Marguerite McLean 
Cc: Michael Barrett; Clarence Prestwood 
Subject: 120001-12 Confidential document 

Hi, Document 04432-12 is a supplement to document 03662-12 which has been returned to 
FPL. Please return this document as well. Thanks 

Martha F. Barrera 
Senior Attorney 
Florida Public Service Commission 
mbarrera@psc.state.fl.us 
850 413-6212 

Please note: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or 
from state officials regarding state business are considered to be public records and will be 
made available to the public and the media upon request. Therefore, your e-mail message may 
be subject to public disclosure. 
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